Highway 32 S Road Closure

News Release Date
04-24-2024

ON TUESDAY, APRIL 30, 2024, HIGHWAY 32 S WILL BE CLOSED TO TRAFFIC FROM
HIGHWAY 64 TO HIGHWAY 45. THE TOWN OF PLYMOUTH WILL BE REPAIRING A
WATER LEAK IN THE ROAD AT 703 WASHINGTON STREET. THE NORTH CAROLINA
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION WILL BE DETOURING TRAFFIC TO HIGHWAY 45 AT

THIS TIME.


https://www.visitplymouthnc.com/publicworks/page/highway-32-s-road-closure

